School News
Our NET, Dr. Martin John Murray has

organized a treasure hunt with clues for S3
students. Students enjoyed the activity

very much. The activity was published in
SCMP (Young Post) on 19" April, 2021.
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Catholic Ming Yuen
Secondary School

Catholic Ming
Yuen Secondary
School students
had a different
sort of school
day recently,
away from their
desks!

Last Tuesday, S3 students took
part in The Great Game organised
by our NET, Martin John Murray.

It was a unique treasure hunt with
clues that were fairly easy to solve.

Our amateur detectives were
divided into groups. Each group had
to find “dragon balls” of a specific
colour.

They had to search the
playground and the corridors of the
first three floors for the balls. Of
course, they also had to crack codes
and solve puzzles to get to their
treasures.

The first group which
successfully collected 12 balls had to

run to the English Corner for their
Grand Prize.

Designing a treasure hunt takes
a lot of time. However, it offered
lots of learning opportunities,
meant students had to work
together, and certainly was fun. The
Great Game was definitely worth
the time it took to create and do.
Teresa Lee

The treasure hunt was fast-paced
and exciting



